
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

A public meeting will be hosted by the City of Hedwig Village for the 

purpose of making available to the public the City’s proposed five-year 

(2019-2023) Storm Water Management Plan.  The public is invited to 

attend this meeting to review the plan and give comments, if any. 

 

Date:  Thursday, December 19, 2019 

 

Time: 5:30 p.m. until 6:15 p.m. 

 

Location: Hedwig Village City Hall 

  955 Piney Point Road 

  Hedwig Village, TX  77024 

 

Please call the City’s office at (713) 465-6009 if you have any questions. 


